PR Number: R8430110806

Award Number:    P11AT10611   CDA-12                                                                   
Park/NPS Unit: Petrified Forest National Park 

Title of Project: Preservation Plan for Sivu’ovi

Administered through: Colorado Plateau Cooperative Ecosystem Studies Unit Cooperative Agreement Number H1200-09-0005

CESU Partner:  Center for Desert Archaeology
Project Contacts

Principal Investigator:  Paul Reed, Preservation Archaeologist, Center for Desert Archaeology, Salmon Ruin Museum, PO Box 125, Bloomfield, NM  87413; Phone: (505) 632-0657; Fax (505) 632-8633; Email: preed@cdarc.org.

Administrative Contact: Linda Pierce, Deputy Director, Center for Desert Archaeology, 300 North Ash Alley, Tucson, AZ  85701; Phone: (520) 882-8646, Fax: (520) 882-6948; Email: lpierce@cdarc.org
NPS Certified ATR:  Patricia Thompson, Chief of Resource Mgt. and Science, P.O. Box 2217, Petrified Forest, Arizona, 86028, (928) 524-6228 ext. 267, (928) 524-3567, Patricia_Thompson@nps.gov

NPS Technical Expert (if appropriate): William Reitze, Archeologist, P.O. Box 2217, Petrified Forest, AZ 86028, (928) 524-6228 ext. 268,  (928) 524-3567; William_reitze@nps.gov
Funding Information:

Amount Funded: $27,000
Project Dates:

Start Date:  July 20, 2011
Any Other Product Milestone Dates you need to include: (full dates can go in with the project description)
End Date:  March 31, 2013
PROJECT ABSTRACT:  
Sivu’ovi is a large Basketmaker period pit house village with several small, Pueblo period rubble mounds. The site is located on a bluff in the southern portion of PEFO and covers approximately 12 acres. Over 45 eroding pit structures have been noted at the site. Portions of the site were first recorded in 1940 (Jepson 1941). Fieldwork at the sites was last conducted in 1989-90. At that time it was noted that the site was undergoing significant erosion. Because it is one of the largest known sites of its kind in the middle Little Colorado River region, it has great potential for further data, and massive erosion is destroying the site. The park has acquired funding for ground penetrating radar studies and mapping of the site. This technical assistance request would use that information and other data to develop a preservation plan for the site. 
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